

Đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 7 học kì 2 - Đề số 3

Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------------------|-----------------------------|---------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| 1. A. p <u>al</u> ace | B. p <u>a</u> rade | C. p <u>a</u> rent | D. m <u>a</u> jority |
| 2. A. exp <u>re</u> s <u>se</u> d | B. cl <u>o</u> s <u>e</u> d | C. lau <u>gh</u> e <u>d</u> | D. k <u>i</u> ck <u>e</u> d |
| 3. A. c <u>e</u> iling | B. c <u>o</u> med <u>y</u> | C. c <u>o</u> nven <u>i</u> ent | D. c <u>a</u> ref <u>u</u> lly |
| 4. A. a <u>n</u> imation | B. a <u>c</u> tion | C. rom <u>a</u> ntic | D. sc <u>a</u> ry |

Task 2: Choose the word with a different stress pattern

- | | | | |
|-----------------|----------------|-------------|--------------|
| 1. A. autopilot | B. performance | C. historic | D. available |
| 2. A. panel | B. ancient | C. costume | D. appear |

Task 3. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

1. I think traveling by teleporter will _____ (become) possible soon.
2. You can _____ (visit) New Zealand and experience many things here.
3. I _____ (do) my project while Linh _____ (read) an English book at the moment.
4. You'd better _____ (brush) your teeth at least twice a day.
5. The children are in the playground now. They _____ (play) football.

Task 4. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the vocabulary in brackets.

1. Nuclear energy is _____ (danger) and expensive.
2. Hollywood Boulevard of Los Angeles is one of the famous _____ (entertain) centers in the world.
3. _____ (renew) sources such as solar energy, wind energy and hydro energy are clean, available and safe to us.
4. Can you get on the body scales, please? I need to know your _____ (weigh) and body index.
5. Can you tell me how renewable energy is _____ (differ) from non-renewable energy?

Task 5: Choose the best option to complete each sentence

1. The movie transported so many meaningful messages about love, especially through its _____ ending scene.
A. move B. moving
C. moved
D. moveable
2. Next month I _____ to move to Sai Gon with my boss to join a big ceremony.
A. will have
B. have
C. will be have
D. will having

3. The number of traffic jams in big cities is increasing, as more and more people are _____ to urban areas. A. being move
B. moved
C. move
D. moving
4. _____ she is old, she wants to travel around the world alone.
A. In spite of B. Although
C. Despite
D. Because
5. I _____ much soft drinks last year. Now I have a healthy diet and avoid sugar to keep fit.
A. used to drink
B. used drink
C. drink
D. drunk
6. _____ far is it from the nearest post-office to Tan Son Nhat Airport?
A. How
B. What
C. When
D. Where
7. I saw _____ shooting star across _____ sky last night, but I didn't make a wish because I didn't believe in them.
A. x - x
B. the - the C. the - x
D. a - the
8. A lot of famous singers and dancers go to California to _____ the Coachella music festival.
A. perform
B. appear
C. attend
D. sing
9. Renewable energy sources are becoming more and more affordable, but they are still _____ traditional fossil fuels. A. as expensive
B. expensive than
C. more expensive as
D. more expensive than
10. If people _____ the traffic rules, traffic accidents can be prevented.

- A. obey
- B. do
- C. against
- D. remember

Task 6: Read the following text and choose the best answer for the questions below.

Finland has been ranked the happiest country in the world for six years in a row, according to the World Happiness Report. The report takes into account factors such as income, life expectancy, social support, freedom, trust, and generosity.

There are a number of reasons why Finland is so happy. One reason is that the country has a strong social safety net. This means that everyone has access to healthcare, education, and other essential services, regardless of their income. Another reason is that Finland has a high level of trust in its institutions. People in Finland trust the government, the police, and the media. This trust helps to create a sense of community and belonging.

Finland is also a beautiful country with a lot of natural resources. The country has a long coastline, forests, and lakes. This means that people in Finland have easy access to nature, which can be a source of happiness.

Finally, Finns are known for their positive attitude and sense of humor. They are also known for their love of saunas and coffee. These things all contribute to the happiness of the Finnish people.

1. What can be the best title for this paragraph?

- A. Finland: A Land of Happiness
- B. Finland: The World's Most Depressing Country
- C. Finland: Where People Are Miserable
- D. Finland: The Land of the Unsmiling People

2. According to the World Happiness Report, what is Finland ranked as?

- A. The richest country in the world
- B. The unhappiest country in the world
- C. The happiest country in the world
- D. The poorest country in the world

3. What is one of the reasons why Finland is so happy? A.

The country has a beautiful natural environment.

B. The country has a high level of trust in its institutions.

A. The country has a strong social safety net.

D. All of the above.

3. What is one of the benefits of Finland's strong social safety net?

A. Everyone has access to healthcare, education, and other essential services, regardless of their income.

B. People in Finland are more likely to be happy.

C. The government has more money to spend on other things.

D. The country is more likely to be prosperous.

5. What is one of the things that Finns are known for? A.

Their positive attitude and sense of humor.

B. Their love of saunas and coffee.

C. Their high level of trust in their institutions.

D. Their beautiful natural environment.

Task 7. Rewrite the sentences using the word given.

1. People all over the world will use more renewable resources than non-renewable ones in the future. (less)

2. I went to the Tulips Festival in 2020. (*Make question for the underlined words*)

3. The film was so interesting and funny. But Mary fall asleep when watching it. (Although)

4. Road users would better obey the traffic rules strictly. (should)

5. Though the concert took place in a remote area, it attracted more than 10.000 audiences. (However)

Đáp án

Task 1: Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part.

1. C

2. B

3. A

4. D

Task 2: Choose the word with a different stress pattern

1. A

2. D

Task 3. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

1. become

2. visit

3. am doing - is reading

4. brush

5. are playing

Task 4. Fill in each blank with the correct form of the vocabulary in brackets.

1. dangerous
2. entertainment
3. Renewable
4. weight
5. different

Task 5: Choose the best option to complete each sentence

1. B
2. A
3. D
4. B
5. A 6. A
7. D
8. C
9. D

10 **Task 6:** Read the following text and choose the best answer for the questions below.3

- 14
- 24
- 34

4. A
5. A

Task 7. Rewrite the sentences using the word given.

1. People all over the world will use less non-renewable resources than renewable resou in the future.
2. When did you go to the Tulips Festival?
3. Although the film was so interesting and funny, Mary fall asleep when watching it.
4. Road users should obey the traffic rules strictly.
5. The concert took place in a remote area. However, it attracted more than 10.000 audiences.